Attachment 3

Rural Affairs Committee Report

The Rural Affairs Committee met on March 1, 2011. The main topic of discussion was the Peggy Wood Award and how it would be implemented. The recipient of this award is limited to staff members who serve at our rural campuses. The discussion was tabled until the next meeting (Apr 5).

Nomination letters for the award are due April 25, 2011. Please email them to Ashley Munroe at akmunro@alaska.edu. The guidelines for the award are available from Bambi Nelson (bnnelson@alaska.edu or 474-5860) or at this location:

http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/Margaret-%27Peggy%27-Wood-Award---Nomination-Guidelines%5B1%5D.pdf